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RE: Rockies Express Pipeline; Rcfcientc Docket No. CPO7-2OK-O00 
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This ietter is in response to the recently published Draft Environmental Impact Statement 
on the above stated project. As landowners we are impacted by \kvî  purposed project, and 
in Sec. 3.5.13 are referred to in regards to the Jones and Mowrey Route Variation (MP 
458 J to MP 458.9). We appreciate ttieocaimisskw'sieviewofthis route and agree 
with its recommend route variation. This reoomrocDdation will pceserve the Wilson 
Friendly Farm maple syrup operation aiwl will impact less forested area. In addition 
placing the route along property boundaries preserves the integrity of existing structures 
and property to some extent. 

To date Rockies Express has shown no interest in pursuing FERC'S rooonunendation. 
Should Rockies choose to ignore FERC'S recommendation a detailed explanation of v^y 
is in order. As it has been proven time and time again in ttiis project Roddes has no 
respect for the landowner so FERC is our only venue for requiring Rockies to use the 
proposed recommendation. To make such recommendations without requiritig 
compliance is of no value. 

In addition FERC has reconuneoded in section 4.3.4 that ix> construction begin between 
MP 432.9 to MP 467 J« until the purposed HDD is successfully completed at the 
purposed Little Miami River crossing. We strongly agree widitbbreconunendation and 
once again will rely on FERC to enforce such measures so no environmental resources 
are destroyed needlessly. 

It is our hope that these recommendations are simply not appeasement tools used by big 
btisiness and government to ptacate the landowner. These variations need to be taken 
seriously by Rockies and enfocoed by FERC. FERC is ̂  oidy teaouioe available to the 
hmdowner to have input into such purposed projects and we as taxpayers have to rely on 
FERC to make our voice heard. 

Thank you for time aid consideration in this matter. 

Respectfully, 

Narley A Dean Moivrey ^ \ 
Concerned laxxlowners/taxpayers 
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